
 

 
            

GLS/C/1067-25 CIRCULAR          24 June 2025 

                                                                                                        Farewell and Congratulations  

  
Dear Parents,  
 
 
This is to inform you that Mr. Rajiv Raghavan, our Manager School Operations (MSO), will be 
moving on from his current role at GEMS Legacy School, effective 12th July 2025,  to take on an 
exciting new opportunity at a prestigious institution in Abu Dhabi. 
 
Mr. Rajiv has been an invaluable part of our leadership team, and his unwavering dedication to 
operational excellence has been evident in every aspect of our school’s functioning. Under his 
leadership, our Health and Safety standards were exemplary, earning praise from regulatory 
bodies and providing our students with a secure and well-managed environment. He demonstrated 
resilience, attention to detail, and a deep sense of responsibility while overseeing school 
operations across two campuses, serving more than 7,000 students. 
 
We extend our heartfelt congratulations and best wishes as he continues to make a mark in the 
field of education. 
 
We will be announcing the new Manager of School Operations shortly and remain committed to 
ensuring a smooth transition, while maintaining the same standards of care and efficiency that Mr. 
Rajiv upheld. 
 
Please join us in thanking Mr. Rajiv for his exceptional service and in wishing him continued success 
in his new role. 

 
 
 

Warm regards, 

 
Asha Alexander      آشا ألكسندر  
Principal        مديرة المدرسة  

Executive Leader - Climate Change      تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  
 
 


